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May 30, 2023 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

I am pleased to share that the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) will soon launch the 

new Pediatric Specialty Loan Repayment Program. The program will bolster the pediatric health care 

workforce by providing educational loan repayment to pediatric medical specialists, pediatric surgical 

specialists, and child and adolescent behavioral health care specialists. 

Additional information, including application and discipline and facility eligibility details, is now 

available online. 

I ask for your help in sharing this opportunity widely with the health care facilities in your 

communities. 

If you have questions, please reach out to your HRSA regional point of contact. Thank you very much for 

your consideration of this program.  

Sincerely,  

/s/  

Luis Padilla, M.D.  

Associate Administrator, Bureau of Health Workforce 

https://bhw.hrsa.gov/funding/apply-loan-repayment/pediatric-specialty-lrp
https://bhw.hrsa.gov/funding/apply-loan-repayment/pediatric-specialty-lrp
https://bhw.hrsa.gov/funding/apply-loan-repayment/pediatric-specialty-lrp/facility-eligibility
https://nhsc.hrsa.gov/sites/contacts/regional-offices-state-contacts



